SCRED PAC mtg notes
October 5, 2010

Meeting Attendees: Holly Windram, Lynn Zelany

1. Fall Kickoff Debrief
Went really well. Greater turnout.  Word of mouth really helped.  Time worked well.  People stayed the whole time.  Food was great.  We need to have raffle and prizes. Start thinking about prizes for next year.  Think about a grand prize. 

2. School Conferences and Events:

· Create a flyer to be distributed by sped teachers. Emphasize the group, meeting date/time and the PAC website.  - DONE

· More advertising of PAC website. 

3. Next PAC meeting in December at North Branch (Casey’s Pizza). Meet in the conference room at the NB Primary School building, which is now the district office.  Emphasize – dinner provided.  Child care and activities provided. Children with PCAs also welcome. 

4. November 19th  - Family Fun Night!

-Ask Darla is she would help with activities- maybe one or two.

-Treat/refreshments – cookies/juice and water, napkins – Lynn will pick these up on her way down on the 19th. 

        Brenda will order cookies and pull together items for Lynn to pick up. 

-Invite Paradise Pride (karaoke?)

-CLAC- Holly contact Lorraine and see if they want to attend or be a part of it

-COF – advertise to them

-Create a flyer

5. On the agenda for the December PAC is: 
a. Planning for winter event.  Possibly host in Pine City at Our Redeemer Lutheran.  
b. Contact PACER to host an event in our region

c. And event for parents:  IEPs – how to read them…

6. The February 8, 2011 PAC meeting is tentatively scheduled for Pine City Elementary. Lynn Zelany is confirming this. 

